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Hasbrook & Hasbrook Offers Free Uber Rides on New Year's Eve

The Oklahoma City, OK firm is offering free rides to promote safe alcohol consumption
practices and avoid accidents.

OKLAHOMA CITY (PRWEB) December 30, 2017 -- The attorneys at Hasbrook & Hasbrook, a personal
injury law firm in Oklahoma City, are running their annual "No DUI Free Holiday Rides" program again for
New Year's Eve. Oklahoma car accidents involving alcohol account for many deaths and injuries every year.

The "No DUI Holiday Rides" program gives riders credit for Uber rides in the Oklahoma City metro area on
New Year's Eve. This is an annual campaign that runs on major holidays, including St. Patrick's Day, Cinco de
Mayo, Independence Day, Labor Day, Halloween, and New Year's Eve.

Requirements for reimbursement can be found on the firm's website. Within seven days, riders must mail in
their receipt to receive reimbursement.
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Contact Information
Dillon Brickhouse
Hasbrook & Hasbrook
http://https://www.oklahomalawyer.com/
+1 (720) 613-6554

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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